
 
TICONDEROGA OWNERS’ ASSOCIATION, INC. 

HC 75 Box 215 
Chama, New Mexico 87520 

575-404-1771 
 

Dear Ticonderoga Member,  

The Ticonderoga Owners’ Association will conduct their annual 

meeting on August 2, 2025, at Bear Pond beginning at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Lunch will be provided at the adjournment of the meeting.  Food 

and beverages will be provided by your association.  

 

A proxy for your vote is attached if you cannot attend the meeting.  

The proxy is also available on the TOA website under the Admin 

tab. www.ticonderogahoa.com 

 

Also, please respond to the one survey question included on the 

proxy.  

 

Please RSVP by July 31, 2025, by calling 575.404.1771 or by 

email at: tico.admin@ticonderogahoa.com 

 

We hope to see you there! 

 

Ticonderoga Owner’s Association 

Board of Directors 

http://www.ticonderogahoa.com/
mailto:tico.admin@ticonderogahoa.com

